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It is absolutely preposterous that the Council may give the green light to the exploitation of Brooklands Farm. I 
object to the creation of hundreds more houses, the local health service can't cope as it is and the road network is 
already choked at peak times. Add to this more concrete thus more flooding resulting of even more pollution of the 
sea, loss of agricultural land and the impact on wildlife. Altogether a completely unacceptable proposal and I wish to 
register my objection to it.  
 
 
GAUNTLETT Roger 
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